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Our Ref: CJO/JBR 
 

2nd October, 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are pleased to share our new homework timetable.  Homework is designed to consolidate 
learning or to prepare students for the next stage of learning.  There is an expectation for your child 
to complete all homework set.  
 

 
 
This week in College, your child will have an assembly outlining the importance of pride in 
homework and the students have all been encouraged to write their homework timetable into their 
planners, in order to encourage best practice and organization. 
 
In addition, we would like to extend an invitation to all students to attend ‘Homework Club’ which 
runs from 3pm until 4pm every Monday to Thursday.  
 
As always, we know that we can rely upon the continued help and support of our parents and carers 
to ensure that our students make as much progress as possible. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs C Jones/ Miss D Jaidy 

Senior Leaders 


